
               
 

 

 

To: Peekskill CSD Parents 

From: Peekskill CSD Transportation Department 

Date: 1/4/2024 

Re: Private/Parochial School Transportation Request 

 

The Peekskill City School District Transportation Department must receive all 

transportation requests for private and parochial schools no later than April 1, 

2024, for the 2024-2025 school year or transportation may not be provided. 

According to NYS Education Law, all transportation request forms for private and 

parochial schools must be filed annually by April 1st of the preceding school year or 

transportation may not be provided by the home district. 

Transportation Request Forms are not carried over from year to year. A new form must 

be filed by April 1st for the next school year. 

Also, if your child will need transportation to a childcare provider, you must submit an 

application completed and signed by your childcare provider. This application must be 

submitted with your Private/Parochial Transportation Request Form. 

The Childcare Transportation Application is available on the Peekskill CSD website 

(www. peekskillcsd.org). Please fill out the form in its entirety and return it by April 1, 

2024, to the Transportation Department. If you have any questions, contact the PCSD 

Transportation Office. 

 

PCSD Transportation Office 

400 South Division Street 

Peekskill, NY 10566 

Hours- Monday- Friday 8:30 AM-3:00 PM 

914-739-0682, ext.7702 

Peekskill City School District 
Our mission is to educate and empower all students to strive for 

excellence as life-long learners who embrace diversity and are 

contributing members of a global society. 

 

Jennifer Sampson  

Transportation Supervisor  

Transportation Office, 400 South Division Street, Peekskill, NY 10566-3499 

Phone: (914) 739-0682 Ext. 7702; Fax: (914) 737-0113 

Email: jsampson@peekskillschools.org 


